
BLAINE DEVELOPMENT 
 
 
Wellington Management, Inc. is currently under contract with the United Hospital Foundation 
for the purchase of a seventy-five acre site at the southeast corner of 109th and Lexington in 
Blaine. We have worked with Carlson McCain engineers to develop a mixed-use development 
plan for this large land parcel.     
 
The property is currently zoned PBD, Planned Business Development.  Based on the detailed 
soil borings and other geo-technical information that has been gathered, it is clear that the site 
will need significant soil correction if development is to occur. Since the cost of importing clean 
fill to this location is quite significant, the plan that has been developed Wellington 
Management, Inc. proposes to develop 32.4 acres in total. The development plans include 5.5 
acres of new senior housing on the west side of the property to take advantage of the views of 
the ponds and other wetland areas with the remaining 26.9 acres to the north and east to be a 
mix of retail, hospitality and office.  
 
Circulation in the development is proposed to be comprised of two internal roads. One road 
will run north/south from 109th Avenue NE on the north side of the development to Pheasant 
Ridge Road on the south side. The access point into the development off of 109th will be a full 
access intersection. The second internal road will enter in off of Lexington Avenue from the east 
and will connect with the north/south road. The Lexington Avenue access point will be a right 
in/right out only.  
 
Storm water will be treated onsite in a stormwater pond along the southern edge of the 
property and will discharge to the City system. Sewer will be extend from the point of 
connection on Pheasant Ridge Drive NE along the private drive serving the development with 
connection points at each lot line.  Water will also be extended along the private drive through 
the development. 
 
Potential prospective users for the remaining 26.9 acres include: a large grocery store, a 
medical clinic, daycare, a hotel, and a number of smaller retail shops.  
 
Wellington Management, Inc. is a Saint Paul based development and property management 
firm whose current portfolio includes over 100 commercial buildings totaling 4.1M s.f. in the 
Twin Cities metropolitan area. Wellington Management manages retail centers in Woodbury, 
Medina, North Oaks, Minneapolis, Falcon Heights, St. Paul, Richfield and a number of other 
communities. Recent development projects include Lyndale Station in Richfield, Chaska 
Commons redevelopment in Chaska and Minnehaha Crossing in Minneapolis.     
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